
Dear Chair and House Health and Government Affairs Committee Members, 

Please support HB 0779, which provides an equal opportunity for all residents. Those already infected a 

virus can gain natural immunity and dose not need vaccination against that virus.  

Everyone is protected by constitution and have equal opportunities for health care.  

Therefore, I am favorable to the bill HB 0779. 

Please support this bill. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Wei Yan  

Maryland resident 

 

 


